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To Whom It May Concern 

 

ROHS Compliance 

 
 
To the best of our knowledge, all of the products currently produced by KPMF Ltd 

comply with the requirements of the European Union Directive 2011/65/EU on the 

restriction of the use of recognised hazardous substances in electrical and electronic 

equipment, also known as “RoHS". The restricted substances noted in Annex 2 of 

2011/65/EU are not involved in the formulation of KPMF Ltd products. Testing of 

KPMF Ltd products measures levels of the regulated substances significantly below 

permissible levels. 

 

The restricted substances involved and their maximum concentration values by 

weight are: 

 

Lead (0, 1 %), Mercury (0,1 %), Cadmium (0,01 %), Hexavalent chromium (0,1 %), 

Polybrominated biphenyls (PBB) (0,1 %), Polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) 

(0,1 %), Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) (0,1 %) Butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP) 

(0,1 %), Dibutyl phthalate (DBP) (0,1 %) and Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP) (0,1 %). 

 
We at KPMF fully understand how critical is for our Customers to know as soon as 

possible about the potential for any product not to be supported by us; we are 

committed to promptly inform all our Customers should a decision like that be taken. 

 

 

 

DARREN MOORE 

PROCESS DEVELOPMENT TECHNICIAN 

 


